
 
 

July 7, 2021  
 

Greetings from your Information Systems and Technology Team! 

 
  

Reminder - Project Request Form 

Just a friendly reminder, at the beginning of the year our department launched a Project Request 
Form to better support the implementation of new projects at University of Dallas. 
The Project Request Form ensures proper tracking of your requested, approved, and in 
progress technology projects.  Please visit the
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